
 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church: World Culture Festival - Japanese Community Meeting 
 
Crescentia DeGoede 
August 27, 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

Hope this message finds you and your family well. First of all, I would like to thank all 

those who participated in the Sunday Service last week, and joined together to 

warmly receive Dr. Yong. As you may have heard on Morning Devotion, Dr. Yong felt 

really welcomed and enjoyed spending time with our community. In case you missed 

it, he gave us an empowering and inspiring message, which you can view from our 

website.  
 

First of all I would like to wish a belated Happy 29th Anniversary to the 30,000 Couple 

Blessing and 26th Anniversary of the 360,000 couple Blessing. Congratulations on 

another year of love and commitment to God and one another. Hope you were able 

to take some time quality time as a couple to celebrate. May this next year be full of 

greater love and blessings.  
 

Ever since moving to this community I've been so inspired by how diverse we are. It is 

beautiful and enriching to interact with people from all different ethnic and cultural 

backgrounds. I've learned so much just by getting to know you. In just a little over a 

week, we are going to take time to celebrate our diversity and enjoy food, music, 

performances and games from around the world at our World Culture Festival on 

Saturday, September 4th from 12-5pm. The Festival will be enjoyable for all ages. It's 

also a perfect time to bring someone new to meet our community. I hope everyone 

can join in on this festive occasion. Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 

Hope this coming week brings you great joy and blessings.  
 

Sincerely, 

Pastor Crescentia 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 



 

 

Register to Participate Here 

  

 

  

  

National Service 

 

You can view the Live stream of the Service here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM.  
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

SEPTEMBER 4, 2021 | Time: 12pm to 5pm | Location 
Weaselbrook Park 

 

More Info Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

Zoom Link Here 

  

 

  

  

 

 

Zoom Link Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Join Us Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

Tuesdays, Aug 31st & Sep 7th 
 

You are invited to invest in deepening your relationship with God and True Parents and 

improving your relationships with others, through study and discussion of the Divine 

Principle’s application to your daily life. This four-week Divine Principle Study group will 

meet virtually, starting next week on Tuesday, August 17th at 7:00pm. All ages and life 

stages are welcome and encouraged to join. Participants will be placed into small groups 

for a facilitated discussion.  
 

For questions or more information contact Study Group Organizer and Facilitator, Ms. 

MiYoung Eaton at: eatonmg@ gmail,com.  
 

To join the group and receive the 

Zoom link Register here  

  

 

View the group ground rules 

  

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

Make Your Appointment 

with Pastor Crescentia DeGoede 

  

 

Make Your Meeting with Assist. 

Pastor Atsushi Takino 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Reserve Your Room Here 
 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

   

 

  

 
 

 

 


